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16th May 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: The Victoria and Albert Museum, London on Tuesday 27th June 

The Arnewood Technology and Art departments would be delighted to offer your child a place on a trip to The 
Victoria and Albert Museum, London. 

Students will get first-hand experience of artwork, artifacts, and fashion from a variety of eras. This will be 
documented in their GCSE sketchbooks in year 10 and will be used to inform and inspire their project work. 
Although not a necessary part of the course – it will enrich the experience at GCSE and give students valuable 
insight into how they may wish to pursue a creative career. There will also be opportunities to engage with a 
mini photographic workshop with the Head of Photography and attending A-level Photography students. 

The visit has been booked for Tuesday 27th June and will cost £22.00 (this includes the cost of the coach and 
parking in London). Places will be on a random and equitable basis if over subscribed. 

Students will need to bring a packed lunch, and any additional drinks/snacks as we plan to leave Arnewood at 
7.30am and hope to return by approximately 6pm depending on traffic. Students will not be allowed to eat on 
the coach but there will be opportunities to have a snack before we return. Students will be required to wear full 
school uniform on this trip. 

If you would like your child to take part in the visit please complete the reply slip below and return them together 
with the full non-returnable payment of £22.00 to the Finance office by Friday 9th June. 

It is parent’s responsibility to keep the school informed of any changes to contact numbers and medical 
information pertaining to their child. Parents can update via The Parent Portal (accessible on a laptop or 
computer) and/or Arbor App (mobile version of the Parent Portal). We recommend the use of The Parent 
Portal/Arbor App to view and update your child’s details as it is the quickest and most secure way to keep all 
your details up to date. If you would like any support with this, please contact our IT Helpdesk on 01425 625 
431. If your child has a medical condition/disability, please ensure that your child is not travelling on this school 
visit against your doctor’s advice. 
 
Your faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs D Hitchens 
Teacher of Textiles and Art 
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Reply Slip – Return to the Finance Office by Friday 9th June 
 
Re: The Victoria and Albert Museum, London on Tuesday  27th June 
 
Student’s Name: ………………………………………………….. Tutor Group: ……………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Textiles/Art trip as detailed in the letter dated 16th May 2023, I 
enclose a full payment of £22.00. 
 
My child will be collected from school by: ……………………………………. (named adult). 
 
I undertake to keep the school informed of any changes in contact numbers or medical information pertaining 
to my child. 
 
Signed:  ..……………………………………………….    Date: …………………………… 
                                      Parent/Carer       


